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Missionary Of The Month
Jack & Ashley Ketteman (Japan)

Christmas Offering

We will be collecting our Christmas Offering 
for Christ on December 17 & 24. Our goal this 
year is $60,000. We hope you will pray about 
how the Lord would have you give back and 
thank you in advance for your generosity!

Donations For Shoes 

We want to thank everyone who gave one again this year so that we 
could purchase shoes for the boys at the Free Will Baptist Family 
Ministries. For over 30 years you have given to this worthy cause and 
thanks to your generosity we were once again able to buy shoes and 
also provide a $100 gift card for all 32 boys that live there! We 
appreciate your continued support each year. 


Forever Young

The Forever Young will be having their annual Christmas dinner on Friday, 
December 15 at 6:00 pm in the multipurpose center. There is no cost for this 
event. If you would like to attend please sign up at the Welcome Center so we 
can make preparations. 

Night of Carols

We will have our annual Night of Carols 
service this evening 6pm. This is a night of 
worship and celebration featuring special 
music from our Choir, ekids and guest 
singer Steve Ladd. We hope that you will 
make plans to join us this Sunday evening 
for this fun holiday event. 


Nativity Parade

Our church will once again be 
participating the Erwin Downtown Nativity 
Parade on Wednesday, December 20th. 
We will meet at the Bramble to eat and 
get kids dressed in costume for the parade 
at 5:30pm. Then we will make our way 
down to line up. The parade begins at 7:00. 
If you are willing to bring a soup or 
sandwich that evening please stop by the Welcome Center and sign 
up. We hope you will join us for this fun community event. Please not 
that this will take the place of our normal midweek service for that 
week. 


Ekids Christmas Musical

We want to invite you to our presentation of 
this year’s ekids Christmas musical “The Best 
Christmas Present Ever” on Sunday 
December 17. There will be 2 presentations 
at 11am and 6pm. We hope that you will 
come and show your support that day. 
Please note that there will be no Sunday School that morning!

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service

Please join us Sunday, December 24 at 11am for our Christmas Eve 
Candlelight Service! There will be one service that day and no Sunday 
School! This is a great time to celebrate the true reason for the season 
with your family and we hope that you will join us that morning!


